THE UNIVERSITY OF WESTERN ONTARIO
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MIDDIESEX COLIEGE :

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY Lonoon. CanaDa

. February 28

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mara,

I am sorry that I did not see you
during the holidays, I trust that you are
well and are in the midst of writing another
book,

I have a favor to request of you,
There are two positions, both in the s
climes of California, in which I am interested,
Would you be so kind as to write letters on
my behalf? The one to the University of
California is more urgent than the one to
Pomona, so write the latter at your leisure,
I certainly would nppnciate it if you would
help me out in this respect,

I won't bore you by writing about the
long Ontario winter, I do want to say,
however, how much I enjoy teaching and I
only wish that I could be both as profound
and witty as you, I do hope to see you in
May when I am in Philadelphia,

With best regards,



Professor Oliver A, Johnson,
Division of Humanities,
The University of California,
Riverside, Califarnia.

Professor Frederick Sontag,
Department of Philosophy,
Pomona Collsge,

Claremont, California.
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